
 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

The Town of Wallingford would like to make its residents aware of a Permanent Parking Prohibition. Pursuant 
to Sections 1(a) 1(b) and 1(c) of the Wallingford Town Code #216, this prohibition has been granted until 
rescinded by subsequent order for the Pat Wall Field parking area located at 360 South Elm Street. 
 
The following prohibition shall be in effect: 
 
Pat Wall Field:   
 
 
Overnight Parking is prohibited in both the north and south side parking areas of Pat Wall Field located at 360 
South Elm Street. 
 
Signage has been erected to remind residents of the prohibition.  Any vehicles parked in violation of the 
prohibition are subject to a parking tag issued by Police and removal of the vehicle by wrecker. 
 
 
 
 
Lieutenant Anthony DeMaio 
Traffic Division 
March 26, 2018 
 
 


